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                                                        Success Through Learning 

What a fantastic year we have been able to share! Our school has been a part of many great 
initiatives and activities throughout the year. We have followed our strategic directions and set 
a new course for 2019.  

I would like to thank our outgoing staff, Michelle, Kylie and Phoebe. Each teacher has 
contributed significantly to our teaching and learning program and in supporting our students’ 
wellbeing and their academic growth. 

Thank you also to everyone who has contributed to our school programs this year, we are very 
fortunate to have the support of parents and the wider community. Without your commitment 
and love of our school we could not be so successful. 

I am currently working towards appointing staff for 2019 and will hopefully be able to make an 
announcement to parents this week. 

This week we will be celebrating our year so please come along and join us. 

I would like to wish all of our families and community members a Merry Christmas and an 
enjoyable holiday break. 

Presentation Night 
Please come along to our presentation night on Tuesday the 18th of December at the Caragabal 
Memorial Hall. The night will begin at 5.30pm sharp and be followed by dinner. 
 
School Party and Year Six Farewell 
Our classes will be celebrating the end of year with class parties on Wednesday. Students are able 
to wear mufti clothes and bring some party food to share during the morning. We will be 
farewelling Year Six at 2.00pm and presenting students with their Christmas gifts. Parents and 
community members are welcome to attend from 2.00pm. 
 
Visual Arts Home Program 
Next year our school has been selected to participate in the Visual Arts Home Program. During the 
program students will participate in visits to their local regional gallery to participate in an artmaking 
session and view artworks created by Aboriginal artists from the gallery's collection. 
 
Students will join two virtual excursions one to the Art Gallery of NSW to meet the Aboriginal and 
Torres Strait Islander Curators and learn more about artworks in the gallery. At the second virtual 
excursion students will guide teachers and students through an artmaking lesson developed by 
Jonathan Jones (Wiradjuri artist and curator).  
 
Teachers will be supported through online resources and connections to visual arts expert educators 
from the Arts Unit as well as expert knowledge from curators at the AGNSW and the Wagga Wagga 
Art Gallery.  
 
At the completion of the program students will exhibit their artmaking in their regional gallery 
alongside the works created by other students in the program. 
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WK MONDAY TUESDAY WEDNESDAY THURSDAY FRIDAY 
 

10 
17/12 18/12 

Presentation Night 
19/12 

Last Day of School 
for students 
2pm Year 6 
Presentation 

20/12 
Staff Development 

21/12 
Staff Development 

Royal Hotel Caragabal 
  

Friday Nights 
Meat Tray Raffles  

(2 prizes to be won) 
 

All proceeds go to the hall 
Committee 

 

Joker Draw $650 this Friday 
 

For further information  
please call Erin 6347 5336 

Caragabal Country Golf Club 
 
Duty Rosters:  
 
21st to 23rd December ~ Trevor Cooper – 
Mitchell Pollock 
 
28th to 30th December ~ Peter Toole – Peter 
Butler – Ross Noble 
 
4th to 6th January ~ Jason Kellerhan – Wade 
Death – Paul Lynch 
 
11th to 13th January ~ Chris Baass – Ian 
Eastaway – Angus Taylor 
 
18th to 20th January ~ Luke Ridley – Stephen 
Cooper – Adrian Taylor 
 
25th to 27th January ~ Daniel Cooper – Peter 
Pursehouse – Graham Toole 
 
1st to 3rd February ~ David Forde – Damien 
Troth – Jono Baker 
 
 

 
 

Christmas Street Party 
 

Friday 21st December 2018 
 

Santa, lollies, ice blocks and 
raffles. 

Dinner starts at 6pm 

LIGHTS & MAILBOX 
COMPETITION 

 

Anyone wanting to enter please 
call Donna on 6347 5230, so we 
know who needs to be judged. 

 
Judging will take place on 
Thursday 20th December 

 
WINNER and PRIZES 

Will be announced at the 
Street Party on Friday 21st 

December. 
 

Thank you to the Hall 
Committee! 



WE THANK OUR SPONSORS FOR THEIR SUPPORT 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 

MIDWESTERN HIGHWAY 
CARAGABAL  NSW  2810 

 
PHONE: 02 6347 5270 

 

 
 
YOUR INDEPENDENT SUPPLIERS OF 

 
 AG CHEM , ANIMAL HEALTH AND FARM MERCHANDISE 
 ON FARM AGRONOMY AND WHOLE FARM CONSULTING 
 FERTILIZER, BULK, BAG AND LIQUIDS 
 GRAIN MARKETING AND ADVISORY SERVICES 
 LIVESTOCK & PROPERTY MARKETING SPECIALISTS 
 ON FARM DELIVERY 

 

NOW OPEN IN 
CARAGABAL 

 

CONTACT: 
TOM DINHAM 

 
HEAD OFFICE 

287 BOOROWA STREET 
YOUNG  NSW  2594 

 

PH:  02 63 82 6622 
www.deltaag.com.au 

 
 

      
NSW  Farmers Association 

Growing the Business of Farming. 
 

Member Service Centre:  1300 794 000 
Regional Service Manager:  

Jonathon Tuckfield 0409 493 695 
Chairman:  

Harvey Matthews 0417 425 567 
Secretary/Treasurer:    

Daniel Cooper 6347 6262 or 0404 000 334 
 

         

Royal Hotel 
Caragabal 

 
Mid-Western Highway 

CARAGABAL 
  

Contact 
Erin 6347 5336 

http://www.deltaag.com.au/

